
March 26, 2014  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Lilias Jarding 
418 North 44th Street 
Rapid City, SD 57702 
 
Dear Dr. Jarding: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 2, 2014 to Chairman Allison M. 
Macfarlane regarding your concerns involving the proposed Dewey Burdock uranium mine in 
the Black Hills of South Dakota (Docket Number 40-9075-MLA). 
 
Your submission has been included in the Powertech (USA) Inc. (Dewey-Burdock In Situ 
Recovery Facility Source Materials License Application) Docket No. 40-9075-MLA as a limited 
appearance statement, and distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 

      
        /RA/ 

 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 


